
 
 

 

March 5, 2008 
 
 
Mayor Gary Becker 
Members of the Common Council 
730 Washington Avenue 
Racine, WI.  53403 
 
 
Dear Mayor Becker and Members of the Common Council: 
 
 
I would like to meet with the Transit and Parking Commission to review and approve a grant contract with 
the State of Wisconsin Department of Transportation for the purchase of six (6) small, human services 
style, wheelchair lift equipped buses, to replace six vehicles currently being used by the Belle Urban 
System dial-a-ride transportation service.  The current vehicles are beyond their expected useful life and 
have high maintenance and repair costs. 
 
Please refer this report to the Transit and Parking Commission for their review and discussion. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

Michael J. Glasheen 
 
Michael J. Glasheen, P.E. 
Transit Planner 
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